February 14th. ,  2005.

CITE: SPVS/DIP -ASSAL – 0039-2005 

Mr. 

Yoshiyuki Imamura

World Water Assessment Programme (WWAP) 

c/o UNESCO, Division of Water Sciences

Paris, France

Dear Sir,

As the Superintendent of Insurance of the Superintendencia  de Pensiones, Valores y Seguros de Bolivia (Bolivian Pensions,  Securities and Insurance Regulator), I am pleased to invite Mr. Yoshiyuki Imamura, Yoshiyuki Imamura from the World Water Assessment Programme, UNESCO Division of Water Sciences,   to participate in the XVI Meeting of – ASSAL- , which will take place at the Palacio Portales in Cochabamba, Bolivia,  from 28th of February to 3 of March, 2005. 

 

The Superintendencia de Pensiones, Valores y Seguros de Bolivia, on behalf of the Latin American Association of Insurance Supervisors (ASSAL),  has organized this seminar in order to provide all members of the ASSAL, a global vision of the latest development concerning regulatory insurance matters.

This invitation is cordially extended to be presented at the Bolivian Consulate / Embassy  in Paris, France, in order to get the visa to enter the country.

Sincerely Yours

LIC. Guillermo Aponte Reyes Ortiz

Superintendente de Pensiones, Valores y seguros

